
 

  

 

 

     

 
 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

 

BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

 

The special meeting of the Budget Advisory Committee scheduled to be held on Friday, 

October 29, 1999, in Committee Room 1, 2nd Floor, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, 

Toronto, at 9:30 a.m., has been cancelled, to accommodate senior management of the Toronto 

Police Service Board who are unavailable at that time due to prior commitments.   

 

The Budget Advisory Committee will review the issue of over-expenditures by the Toronto 

Police Services and the Toronto Zoo on Monday, November 15, 1999, in Committee Room 1, 

2nd Floor, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, at 12:00 noon. 

 

The Agenda and accompanying material for this meeting will be distributed at a later date. 

 

For further information or assistance, please contact Betty Henderson, Committee Administrator, 

at 392-8088 or E-mail at Betty_Henderson@city.toronto.on.ca. 

 

 

 

B. Henderson/ms     City Clerk 
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